
 

 

 

13-Feb-2023 

 

Sumit Rajpurohit 

INTN073 

No-271,  

Kailashpuri,  

Bikaner,  

Rajastan - 334001 

 

 

This is to certify that Sumit Rajpurohit of LNMIIT Batch of 2022-23 has successfully completed his internship during 

the period from 02-Jan-2023 to 13-Feb-2023. Sumit Rajpurohit, successfully completed internship with the Episource 

- Process Excellence Team, working on following projects: 

 

1. Worked on adding a crucial functionality to a Pyspark based reporting pipeline which was used for 

revenue estimation purposes. 

2. Worked on cleaning and transforming the huge claims data into a designated format which enables 

coder to find the new additional DX code of the members effectively. 
 

He was able to complete his projects with utmost dedication and success. We wish him all the best in the future. I hereby 

certify his work to be “Excellent” to the best of my knowledge. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Manjulaa Palanisamy 

Vice President - Human Resources  



Optum Health & Technology (India) Pvt. Ltd. 
  

ITC Green Centre, Northeast Wing, 3rd Floor, 
No.18, Banaswadi Main Road, Maruthiseva Nagar 
Bangalore 560005 

 

optum.com 

 

 
 

Registered Office: ITC Green Centre Northeast Wing 3rd Floor, No. 18, Banaswadi Main Road Maruthiseva Nagar Bangalore 560005 

CIN: U74910KA2005PTC036515, Phone +91 80 4257300 Email: incontact@optum.com, Website: www.optum.com 

 

 
 
 

02-Nov-2023 
Sumit Rajpurohit 
INTN073 
No-271,  
Kailashpuri,  
Bikaner,  
Rajastan - 334001.  
 
 
This is to certify that Sumit Rajpurohit from LNMIIT, 2022-23 has interned with Optum Health & Technology 
(India) Private Limited from 14-Feb-2023 to 30-Jun-2023. He successfully completed internship and worked 
on following projects: 
 

1. Worked on adding a crucial functionality to a Pyspark based reporting pipeline which was used for 
revenue estimation purposes. 

2. Worked on cleaning and transforming the huge claims data into a designated format which enables 
coder to find the new additional DX code of the members effectively. 

 
He was able to complete his projects with dedication. We wish him all the best in his future endeavours.  
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Manjulaa Palanisamy 
Vice President - Human Resources 

mailto:incontact@optum.com
http://www.optum.com/

